
                   WANTED! 

     

Volunteers to the conference 
Cities of the Future  
- Sustainable Urban Planning  
and Water Management 

 
PhD and Master students in architecture, urban planning and 
civil and environmental engineering – don’t miss the most 
important conference of the year. It takes place in Stockholm 
22-25 May. 
 
Cities are parts of the dream about a better life. But cities change. 
How does one tackle environmental problems, climate changes, 
shrinking or increasing populations, competition between regions 
and users of limited water resources? And how can we create more 
attractive cities? 
 
As a volunteer you will work as 
administrator and reporter at the 
structured workshops, Tuesday 24 
May.  There will be no salary, but 
you will get the chance to meet and 
listen to some highly interesting 
experts at the forefront of city 
planning and water management during the conference. 
 
Please contact Frida Pettersson for more information and for 
registration (frida.pettersson@cit.chalmers.se )  
 
Have a look at the conference web-site for more information: 
www.cof2011stockholm.org  
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